
Wed. June 4th

June 2nd - June 6th, 2025

Thurs. June 5th Fri. June 6th 

Kid week at a Glance 

Tues. June 3rd

Upcoming Cultural Holidays & Commemorative Days of Recognition

 

 Early Warning Line for Absences 
Please report any absences, lates, early dismissals, etc. to our 

Please call the school new early warning line at (604) 668-6671 This is a 24/7 line 
Let us know your child's name, division and if you would like tell WHY they are away

and for how long. If your child(ren) will be arriving late, please make sure to sign in so
that we can adjust their attendance.

June is...
Filipino Heritage Month
Italian Heritage Month
National Indigenous Heritage Month
Portuguese Heritage Month
Beginning of Pride Season 
Please see attached for more information about Dates of Significance for June. 

Mon. June 2nd

Beach Day

PAC Freezies after
Beach Day  

 

Thank you to all of the families who came out
to the Spring Fair last Friday. It was well
attended and everyone had a lot of fun. A big
thank you to all of the volunteers who helped
run the events and thank you to the Thomas
Kidd PAC for your organization, preparation
and hard work. 



FUN DAY  2025

BeachBeach dayday
Beach Day will be on Friday, June  6 .  Students and
staff will leave the school by bus at 9:00 am and
return to the school by 1:30 pm. Please make sure
that your child comes to school with a snack, lunch,
back pack, sunscreen, water bottle, towel, hat and
shoes that they can go into the water with. Thomas
Kidd PAC will be handing freezies out to the
students when they get back. Thank you!

th

Fun day will be on Friday, June 13 . During the day
there will be a bike parade, preschool race, activity
stations, a tug o’ war and the ever popular balloon toss
for our grade 7 families. We hope to see you at this fun,
community building event.

th



GRADE 7
FAREWELL PLANS

CLASS OF

2025

June 20  - Grade 7 Year End Field Trip to Camp Jubileeth

June  25  - Grade 7 Farewell Assembly 9:00 am in the gymth

June 25  - Grade 7 Student Luncheonth



Class Placement Requests
The staff will be gathering and sharing information in preparation for student placement
in September. As professionals, the staff devotes much time, care and effort in
determining September 2025/26 placement for each child. Sometimes, parents are able to
provide the school with new information about their child. 

This input should not include a request for placement with a specific teacher but rather
some important personal or educational information that will assist us with our decision.
Requests with teachers names on them will be not be considered. This could include:

your child’s learning strengths, interests and needs and/or their learning style 
strategies and approaches that are effective in engaging and motivating your child,
and 
peers that you believe might help your child to feel connected, to work productively
and to be a successful learner. 

It is important to note, that while we take your information into account as part of our
discussions, we are not able to guarantee requests. Should you wish to provide the school
with this information, please send a letter by email to Mr. Cherr (dcherry@sd38.bc.ca) no
later than Monday, June 2nd, 2025. All parent class placement consideration letters will be
shared with teachers.

Scooters at School
It is great to see so many students
bringing scooters to school! For the
safety of all of our students, we are
asking students to not ride around the
school property before the start of
school. Some of the scooters go fast and
we wouldn’t want to see students get
seriously hurt. Also, it is great to see
many of our students wearing helmets
while riding the scooters. If your child
doesn’t have a helmet, you may want to
get one for them. Thank you for
supporting safety on our school
grounds.

mailto:mdavid@sd38.bc.ca


S.P.I.C.E. of Life Child Care 
Operating from Thomas Kidd Elementary School since 2002 

OPEN HOUSE 
❖ Come VISIT us & LEARN more about our Programs 

Tuesday, June 3, 2025
9:30 am to 11:30 am 

Daycare Spaces Available – September 2025 
Full-time daycare:

Monday to Friday
7:30 am to 5:30 pm 

Part-time daycare: 
Monday to Friday 

7:30 am to 2:30 pm

Kinder 4 Me Program: 
Monday to Friday 

9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

3 to 5 year olds
Parent Fee: $520/month 

3 to 5 year olds
Parent Fee: $420/month 

4 year olds 
Starting Kindergarten September 2026 

Parent Fee: $305/month 

For more INFORMATION or to REGISTER: 
Email Tahzeem at spiceoflife@shaw.ca 

mailto:spiceoflife@shaw.ca
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